
Khloe  Kardashian  and  French
Montana Split for Second Time

By Katie Gray

Reality star Khloe Kardashian and rapper French Montana, have
split for the second time. The duo had been dating for eight
months.  Although  the  two  remain  friends,  according  to
UsMagazine.com, “That same week, Kardashian told US there was
‘no bad blood’ between the exes. ‘I love memories…and I still
talk to him.’ The feelings are mutual, Montana said Kardashian
will be his “baby forever.”

How do you know if you’re ready for a serious relationship?

Cupid’s Advice:
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1. Committed:  If you are truly devoted and committed to the
person that you’re with, then you are ready for it to be a
serious relationship. If you see yourself staying with them
for the rest of your lives, chances are you can take the
relationship to the next level. It’s one thing to have fun
with people, but if you picture yourself with your significant
other long terms – it’s the real deal!

Related: How To Turn A Friendship Into A Relationship

2. Secure:  To be in a serious relationship you and your
partner each need to be secure with yourselves and with the
relationship. When people get insecure and self conscious,
they are still working on themselves and need to take care of
that  before  entering  a  ‘serious’  relationship.  Once  both
parties  involved  are  comfortable  it’s  okay.  When  you’re
completely  at  ease  with  your  partner  and  can  truly  be
yourself,  you  know  it  can  be  a  serious  relationship.

Related: Can You Tell By Social Networks If A Person Is Dating
Material

3. Mature: To be in a serious relationship, both individuals
need to be mature. (For the most part, anyway.) The actions,
behaviors  and  mind  sets  of  the  individuals  are  a  very
important  factor  in  deciding  if  it’s  time  to  take  the
relationship to the next level. If both people are on the
right track in life, have goals and careers, share the same
beliefs and feel ready – it’s time to make it a serious
relationship.

What are some ways that you knew you were ready for a serious
relationship? Share your thoughts below.
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